
YOU SAID, WE DID
Parent Advisory Board

Focus Parents Said We Did

Attendance – how can we
improve the importance of
attendance for parents and
pupils.

Website to contain a flow-chart
that explained the severity of
poor attendance and the
repercussions for parents.

Flow-chart for parents on website.

Future Ideas for forums. Parents asked for a clear way of
suggesting forum items for future
meetings.

All parents emailed.

Safeguarding – the importance of
online safety for parents and
pupils.

• To invite parents for a workshop
on online safety.
• Awareness for pupils regarding
social media algorithms. 
• Pupils to have more
understanding regarding the
origin and meaning of words.
• Pupils are aware of where to
report any incidents that require
investigating. 
• Social media age restrictions.
• Social media reminder updates
for online safety.

• Parent voice schedule includes
online safety session for summer
term - date to be confirmed.
• Additional online safety session
focusing on algorithms will be
shared as part of current affairs
lesson in summer term 1.
• Assembly conducted for all year
groups regarding the reporting
process and highlighting the
importance of reporting.
• Social media age restrictions will
be printed in pupil planners ready
for September 2023.
• Social media reminder updates
for online safety will be shared
during morning tutor time, week
commencing 17th April and will
also be posted on the academy
website.


